
Strategies of dealing with issues of child abuse need to be multifaceted--ranging 
from creating awareness around the issue, building knowledge and capacities 
of adults, safeguarding children through prevention measures, and to tackle 

cases of abuse promptly. Over the last two months, the Mudita Foundation team 
has designed, developed and delivered  comprehensive capacity building modules, 
addressing all these aspects for teachers, community workers, and concerned 
individuals engaging with children. 

raising awareness, interactions and 
connections! 

•	 Participated in Child Safety 
Week from 14th to 20th Nov 
with an outreach of over 1000 
people and close to 30 people 
actively participated and pledged 
#ActionagainstAbuse

•	 Instagram Live Video with Child 
Advocates from Pratyek which 
had close to 2000 views

•	 Launch of Facebook Page and a 
following of over 200 followers

•	 16 posts and 200+ new followers 
on Linkedin

•	 Baatcheet message on Whatsapp 
has been going out to about 350+ 
people every fortnight
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Impact and 
outreach

20+ 
sessions in 
30+ hours

2 
new  

collaborations

First published 
article on 

Keeping Children 
Safe Online in 
the Pallikuttam 

Magazine 
(Rajagiri Media)

28 
friends, 

supporters and 
funders in the 
First Annual 

Meet

55 
participants 

from 4 
organisations 

across 3 cities – 
Delhi, Mumbai 
and Bengaluru

Impact through 
social media –

We at Mudita Foundation 
are proud to share that 
we have collaborated with 

Vidya India and National NGO to 
build the capacities of their teams to 
move from awareness to action in the 
context of child sexual abuse. 

30+ participants from Delhi, 
Mumbai, and Bangalore teams of 
Vidya India, who work closely with 
children and women in their schools 
and community centers, engaged with 
us in weekly sessions to understand 
the risks and vulnerabilities that 
exist in their communities. They 
also strengthened their knowledge 
of relevant laws, and explored 
various ways in which educators 
can keep their learning spaces and 
larger communities safe from abuse, 
violence, and exploitation. The 
module will end in January with each 
city team making an action plan to 
creating safe spaces.  

3 members of the National NGO 
(an organisation which works 
with children in around 6 slum 
communities in Delhi) team spent 
over 15 hours understanding abuse, 
identifying risks and becoming 
equipped with the knowledge and skill 
needed to respond to the same. They 
are now moving into the next phase 
of assessing the risks in their own 
communities (through conducting a 
children’s study in collaboration with 
Mudita Foundation) and developing 
their own Child Protection Policy 
with the necessary systems and 
mechanisms for prevention of and 
response to child sexual abuse. 

We are currently in a collaboration 
with Mudita Foundation, working 
on a project related to the POCSO 
Act. It is an amazing experience 
with Mudita Foundation because 
the way they are training us in detail 
and helping us keenly. I am sure this 
collaboration is going to continue 
for a long time. 

– Mansi Jain (National NGO for 
Social Empowerment) 

“I deeply admire and respect the 
efforts being made by the Mudita 
team to spread awareness about 
POCSO and issues related to 
abuse of children, including cyber 
safety, gender sensitivity, domestic 
violence and so many more. By 
partnering with other NGOs such 
as ours -VIDYA where we educate, 
empower and transform thousands 
of children across Delhi, Mumbai 
and Bangalore, Mudita is reaching 
out to people at a grassroot level 
and very thoroughly.”

– Pratima Goel (Vidya Integrated 
Development For Youth and Adults)

We ended the unusual and challenging 
year 2020 with our Annual Meet where 
the commitment and determination 
of our friends and supporters towards 
the dream of a world safe from 
abuse, violence and exploitation 
for everyone, strengthened and 
encouraged us. The meet had diverse 
individuals come together in their 
commitment to a safer world by 
reaffirming their support and sharing 
ideas and suggestions towards what 
can be done by Mudita Foundation.

The Annual Meet also inspired 
us to focus on building safe, 
resilient and responsible 

communities in 2021 through the use 
of innovative tools. Here is to a year 
ahead that strengthens and builds us 
individually and collectively!

Building Capacities

Heartfelt 
gratitude to all 
our donors for 
their continued 
financial 
support.

-individuals, organisations, 
communities!


